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Dear Parliament of NSW, I believe the proposed ‘Ag Gag’ laws are unconscionable unless they 
are accompanied with commensurate, strong new measures to prevent animal cruelty by 
livestock owners.  
 
Unless there is, and is perceived to be a balanced approach, the parliament will be rightly accused 
of preventing whistleblowers from exposing cruelty, and supporting farmers who indulge in it.  
 
History will judge the parliament accordingly. 
 
Yours sincerely, Sandra Ellims 


